
 

ROMAC DEPUTY CHAIR  

Rotary Oceania Medical Aid for Children (ROMAC) requires a self-motivated 
Rotarian to fill the role of Deputy Chair. 
 
The position requires the Rotarian to become Director of ROMAC entities and 
provide overall support to the ROMAC Chair. In the absence of the Chair the 
Deputy will be called upon to act as the Chair. The Deputy also has 
responsibility for managing regular reviews of ROMAC‘s processes and 
direction 
 
The successful applicant will be a Rotarian with experience at Rotary District or 
Regional level being of considerable advantage. Experience in organisational 
reviews; chairing meetings and similar leadership roles would also be 
advantageous. 
 
The position is for a term of four years which commences after the ROMAC 

AGM in Hobart on Friday 14th September 2018. However a shorter term of 

office will be considered should it be necessary to do so. 

Please direct your application, with appropriate CV, to the ROMAC Chair, Rob 

Wilkinson, at chair@romac.org.au before the closing date of 30th June 2018 
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